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In Geography, 
Years 1 and 2 

have been 
learning 

about hot 
and  

cold climates 
and weather 
in different 
countries.  
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In this term’s Geography-
based topic, Class 2 are 

currently finding out about 
mountains around the 

world, including in Britain. 
We have used atlases, 

globes and books, as well as 
the internet to find out as 

much as we can. We may be 
heading off on our...  
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Class 3 looked at how different kinds of mountains are 
formed, using everyday items!  Mountains grow really 
slowly; Mt Everest, the world's tallest mountain, gets 4mm 
taller each year. So during the ten years our Year 6s have 
been alive, Everest has grown 40mm taller!   



Attendance Winners! 
 

  First Place - Class 1 = 98.8% 

 

 

 

 

        Second Place - Class 2 = 92.2% 

 

 

          Third Place - Class 3 = 91.4% 

 

 

 

 

Well done Class 1. You are our weekly 

winners.  

You have earned yourselves an extra 10  

minutes playtime on Friday afternoon!  

Pawsome  

Our friendly school dog, Jaffle, is 

available during break times to listen to 

children read. Reading to a dog can help 

build confidence and make reading more 

enjoyable! If your child would like to 

spend some break time reading with 

Jaffle, please remind them to speak to 

their teacher to sign up to his timetable. 

Not everyone will have the opportunity 

to read to him every week, but we will 

try our best to fit children in to see him 

often. 

Well done to the Pawsome Reader of 

the week! You deserve a certificate and 

a house point to show you that I (Jaffle) 

am proud of you!  

Stars of the Week! 

Congratulations to our Stars of the Week! These 

exceptional pupils have shown outstanding 

dedication, kindness, and leadership across all 

year groups. Their positive attitudes and hard 

work inspire us all. Well done on your 

remarkable achievements! We are very proud of 

you!  

 



Important News and  
Information: 

 

 

 Please remember to book your Parents 
Evening appointments for 11th and/or 13th 
February via your Scopay accounts  

 Monday 3rd February - Class 3 going to 
Linton Village College to watch ‘We Will 
Rock You’ 

 Wednesday 5th February - Road Safety 
Training for Reception Children 

 Wednesday 5th February - Road Safety 
Training for Class 3 

 Friday 7th February @ 09:15 - Celebration 
Assembly 

 Tuesday 11th February - Parent 
Consultation Meetings Day 1  

 Thursday 13th February - Parent 
Consultation Meetings Day 2 

 Thursday 13th February - End of Spring 
Term 1  

 Friday 14th February - Staff Inset Day  
 Monday 24th February - First Day of Spring 

Term 2 


